Yes. Life's good here,

Portland, Maine ,

Planning & Ueban Development Depaciment

Jeff Levine, AICP, Director
Ann Machado, Acting Zoning Administrator

March 31, 2015

Community Housing of Maine
309 Cumberland Ave., Suite 203
Portland, ME 04101

Attn: Brenda Sylvester

Re: 12 Boynton Street - “the Property” - 053-1-008 — R-6 Residential Zone
Dear Ms. Sylvester,

I'am in receipt of your request for a determination letter concerning the property located at 12 Boynton
Street. A Certificate of Occupancy was issued for the Property on January 27, 1986 listing the approved
occupancy as “4 dwelling units”. Since this is the most recent certificate of occupancy on file, the legal
use of the property is four residential dwelling units. Multifamily dwelling are a permitted use in the R-6
Residential Zone under the Land Use Ordinance.,

The proposed project is to “renovate and upgrade the property” maintaining the use as a four unit,
multifamily dwelling. This proposed project is in compliance with Land Use Ordinance of Portland,
Maine.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yo rj truly,

gl —

Annh B. Machado

Acting Zoning Administrator
City of Portland, Maine
amachado@portlandmaine.gov .
207.874.8709
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